Announcements

Tuesday, August 24, 2010

Day 4

There will be a mandatory Co-op meeting this afternoon immediately after school in Mrs. Craggs Office.

Thursday, August 26, immediately after school there will be a meeting in Mrs. Birthrights room for any student interested in going to Costa Rica in June 2011.  This trip is open to any student or adult who is interested.  

Breakfast of Champion applications are available in Room C2.

Teachers:

Mrs. Parris is collecting Haywood County Foundation pledge cards until Wednesday if you would like to turn one in.  If you pledged last year it will remain the same unless you want it altered.

